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WELCOME to the Central Baptist Association Newsletter.   

In this newsletter you will find information about upcoming events, stay up to date with our associate        

ministries, new church staff and much more. 

“What did you expect?”  That is a question I have 
asked myself over and over again these last couple of 
years.  I’m sure I’m not the only one that talks to 
himself and, at times argues with himself.  So, what 
causes me to ask myself this question?  Simply stated 
it’s the direction our society has taken with all the 
rebelliousness, anarchy, polarization and intolerance 
being demonstrated toward one another.  I used to be 
a “news hound” and always watched the news but 
now I pretty much avoid hearing all the terrible 
things that are happening.  Politically I am frustrated 
with the lack of unity and leadership over things that 
should be common sense.  The more I would get 
drawn into all this stuff the more disillusioned I 
would become. 
 
For some reason I had unrealistic expectations that 
things might or should get better.  I struggled to    
understand why the world was becoming so outright 
hateful and evil. When I would catch myself thinking 
this way the answer would pop into my head… 
“What did you expect?” 
 
We live in a fallen world… a world that cannot act in 
any way but what it’s nature allows. The world is full 
of lost people, people without hope and separated 
from God.  For me, or for us, to expect anything    
different in this world is unrealistic.  It’s not going to 
get better because it can’t get better on its own.  It 
can only get better though the indwelling of the Holy 
Spirit in the hearts of men, women and children who 
recognize their lostness and receive the gift of        
salvation God gave us through His Son, Jesus Christ.  
I cannot forget that everyone of us came out of this 
lostness ourselves: “(1) As for you, you were dead in 
your transgressions and sins, (2) in which you used 
to live when you followed the ways of this world and 
of the ruler of the kingdom of the air, the spirit who 
is now at work in those who are disobedient. (3) All 
of us also lived among them at one time, gratifying 
the cravings of our flesh and following its desires 
and thoughts. Like the rest, we were by nature de-
serving of wrath.” Ephesians 2:1-3 

What is unexpected is that those who were made 
“alive with Christ even when we were dead in   
transgressions” are not acting according to our new 
nature by loving those who are lost and sharing with 
them the good news of Jesus Christ.  I was taught 
thirty years ago that evangelism is simply “one   
beggar telling another beggar where the food line 
is.”  
 
Don’t be surprised by the lostness of the world 
around you… be inspired by the Holy Spirit in you 

to guide them to the only one who can save them… 
Jesus Christ.  -  John 



New Life Fellowship, Belen 
 

2003 Ford E450 
16 passenger bus with Triton v10. Automatic 
transmission. AC not working. Lift works 
good. Room for 2 wheelchairs.    
Contact  number: 505-864-2305 

Hoffmantown Church 
 

Hoffmantown Church will be holding a Discipleship Conference, Engage 
2018, on Saturday, March 3, 9:00 am -  2:30 pm. 
 
Please visit  http://www.hoffmantownchurch.org/engage-2018-

discipleship-conference/  for more informationΦ 

FBC of Bosque Farms 
 

EGGSTRAVAGANZA EASTER EGG HUNT 
 
MARCH 31st, 2018 - 1:00 PM—4:00 PM  
 
BOSQUE FARMS COMMUNITY CENTER 
North loop of Bosque Farms 
 
FREE Event with tons of fun for kids of all ages 
Crafts, Easter egg hunt, Jumpers, Candy, cake walk 
and so much more. 

Valencia County Cowboy Church 
 

Valencia County Cowboy Church is 
looking for folding metal chairs and 
portable risers  They are will to pay for 
any chairs and risers that are in decent 
shape.  Please contact the pastor at 
575.639.8516 

BOOKS TO GIVE AWAY 

 
I am downsizing my library and I have an excel 
file of books that list, at least the first go through, 
the books I am willing to give to a current pastor 
or CLD students.   
 
There may be more later.  The books are mostly 
in very good condition with some books having 
various amounts of underlining. 
 
If interested contact Keith Williams at 
Keith Williams   
mkwriorancho1949@gmail.com. 
 

CBA WOMENôS MINISTRY 
 
EQUIP 4.0 
 
APRIL 13 & 14, 2018 
 
Please visit the CBA website for more 
information and how to register. 
 

www.cbanm.org 



First Baptist Church 

4101 Paseo del Norte 

Albuquerque, NM  87114 

 

FBC Bosque Farms 

1350 Bosque Farms Blvd 

Bosque Farms, NM  87068 

 

FBC Tijeras 

11820 NM 337 

Tijeras, NM  87059 

The Central Baptist Association is a network of Southern Baptist Churches in Central 

New Mexico. The geographical area of the Association encompasses about 43% of the 

statesõ population centered around the Albuquerque metropolitan area including Bernalillo, 

Rio Rancho, Bosque Farms, Los Lunas, Belen, Cuba, Jemez Pueblo, Mountainair,  

Edgewood, Sandia Park, Tijeras, Cedar Crest, Moriarty, Estancia and Vaughn. We 

have recently added churches from Santa Fe and Gallup.  

Partner Churches Serving Christ together for HIS Glory 

CENTRAL  BAPTIST ASSOCIATION  

2517 Wyoming Blvd NE 
Albuquerque , NM  87112 
(505) 243-2707 
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John Torrison 
Director of Missions 
 
Barbara Long 
Office Manager 

Central Baptist Association Pastorless Churches 

Central Baptist Association 

Please be praying for these 

churches as they seek 

Godôs will for the person to 

lead their congregation. 

2018 CBA Budget 
 

Monthly needs:        $19,838.77 
 
Monthly income:     $14,120.13 
 
Monthly expenses:  $22,412.82 

FBC Moriarty 

PO Box 33 

Moriarty, NM  87035 


